
 

Mrs Tobin 

Hello Reception T, 

My name is Mrs Tobin and I am really looking forward to meeting you all. I will 

be your class teacher for all of your time in Reception.  

I have enjoyed 8 years of teaching in a Pre-school setting - exploring all aspects 

of Early Years, and now I can’t wait to use all of this experience to teach our 

Starfish class!  

At home, I live with my Fiancé, who I will be marrying in October this year! We 

like to go on walks to new places together, and spend time with our family such 

as our nephews in the photos - Leo, Max and Luca. 

My favourite things to do are baking, drawing, and creating things like prints and 

homemade cards!  

I can’t wait to hear all about you and your favourite things to do! I am looking 

forward to meeting you all very soon.  

- Mrs Tobin ☺ 

 

 


